
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

27 February 2024 

 

Excellencies, 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that I have joined the President of the General Assembly 

for its seventy-eighth session, H.E. Mr. Dennis Francis, and UN Women to launch a training 

initiative aimed at advancing gender equality and preventing sexual harassment in the 

workplace. This initiative is part of our collective efforts to mainstream gender issues into the 

work of the United Nations, and to promote a more equal, inclusive, and respectful working 

environment at the United Nations and beyond. 

 

 In this regard, I wish to encourage all Permanent Missions and Permanent Observer 

Missions to the United Nations Office at Geneva to invite the Delegates serving at the Mission 

to complete the United Nations online courses on gender equality and the prevention of sexual 

harassment.  

 

 Permanent Missions interested to join the pledge can find more information and sign up 

here. 

  

 The online courses can be found at: https://elearning.un.org. A step-by-step guide on 

accessing the courses online are hereby enclosed.   

 

Please accept, Excellencies, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Omar ZNIBER 

President of the Human Rights Council 

 

 

Enclosed 

 

 

To all Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers 

 to the United Nations Office at Geneva 

 

https://forms.gle/cWWDxMD2EEBYv78M8
https://elearning.un.org/

